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Hello Division 12! It's spooky
season! Please remember to
check for ¨Info from your LTG!
¨ emails which include any
updates or new information
(especially for our exciting
upcoming events)! Be sure to
follow the Division 12
Instagram account as well!
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Division 12's Officer Training was a
success! It took place on September 25,

2022 at the South Central Regional
Library in Louisville, KY. We covered

topics that will help clubs succeed overall
and learned the duties of each officer

position. After the training, we discussed
important dates and events, divisional
service project ideas, and online officer

meetings. We ended with the motivational
sticky note service project and got to
know one another along with some

snacks. Thank you to everyone who came!

Officer Training Recap




Dues are finally payable! To be considered
a Key Club, dues must be paid. Paying

dues allows you to attend Key Club
Events and be eligible for awards. They

are now $14 per member. For easy
instructions on how to pay dues, please go

to the website below!
Website: ktkey.org/dues/

Early Bird Dues deadline: November 1st
Dues deadline: December 1st. 

Dues Payment

Annual Key Club
Dues are Payable

Trick or Treat for
UNICEF

Youth Opportunities
Fund Applications
Due

Dollywood Fall Rally

Key Club Week

Annual Dues Become
Delinquent 

Unpaid Clubs
Become Suspended




October 1st, 2022: 

October 1st, 2022: 

October 15th, 2022: 

October 15th, 2022:

October 31st, 2022-
November 4th, 2022: 

December 1st, 2022:

February 1st, 2023:

Upcoming Events






Funds can be collected from
monetary donations, fundraising

events, etc. All funds raised by Key
Club will go to Start Strong: Zambia.

This is Key Club's project that
supports UNICEF's early childhood

development efforts in Zambia which
focuses on providing sustainable,

community-based support to
children, families, and caretakers. 

Trick or Treat 
for UNICEFKey Club Week gives every

member the opportunity to show
the community what Key Club is
truly about. 
Monday: Show your K! Spread
the word by wearing Key Club
attire.
Tuesday: Kudos to the Key
Players! Be sure to personally
thank all the Key Club supporters
you know. 
Wednesday: Dare to Share! You
can share the GIPHY sticker on
your Instagram story to show
what makes you and your club
shine.
Thursday: Random Acts of
Kindness! Share happiness
throughout your community
using small random acts of
kindness. 
Friday: Connect the K's!
Celebrate the whole family of
Kiwanis by involving local
Kiwanis, Circle K International,
Builders, K-Kids, Aktion clubs. 

Key Club Week

Monday: Show your K!Monday: Show your K!

Tuesday: Kudos to the KeyTuesday: Kudos to the Key
Players!Players!

Wednesday: Dare to Share!Wednesday: Dare to Share!

Thursday: Random Acts ofThursday: Random Acts of
Kindness!Kindness!

Friday: Connect the K's!Friday: Connect the K's!




YOF is a grant given out by Kiwanis.
Your Key Club may be eligible for up

to $2000 through the Youth
Opportunities Fund. Identify

problems in your school, community,
or world, and then apply for the

grant to receive funds to complete
the project. The deadline to apply to
the YOF is October 15th. For more

information, you can visit the
keyclub.org website.

Youth Opportunities
Fund (YOF)


